
Minutes of the Common Council Budget Hearing held on Tuesday, November 13, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. in 
the council chamber at 220 Stout Street, Chetek, WI 
 
Mayor, Jeff Martin, called the hearing to order. 
 
Present: Jeff Martin, Mark Eby, Denise Moran, Mark Edwards, Scott Bachowski. 
Also present: Randi Osberg, city attorney; Ron Ambrozaitis, police chief 
 
The purpose of this hearing is to discuss and review the proposed 2019 budget. 
 
No public were present for the hearing. 
 
Mark Eby noted that the Chetek Ambulance Service subsidy request should be amended to $33,717. 
They hadn’t submitted their budget so the line item was set at $33,000.  
 
Motion to adjourn hearing by Eby, 2nd by Bachowski. Carried. 
 
 
____________________________ 
Carmen Newman, clerk/treasurer 
 


